Dear VMC Families and Staff,
Thank you for your cooperation with the March 2nd case of COVID-19. 
All families affected by the Covid-19 positive case have been contacted by email (fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca). If you did not receive an email indicating "light or moderate contact" then your child was not identified as being in contact with the Covid-19 case.
Please check your email regularly for updates as we approach the end of Spring Break. 
Again, please communicate any positive cases to the principal, Ms. Cristiano, at fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca .
Reminder that the most updated Santé Publique information is always included in the Covid-19 case announcement that you receive by email.
Thank you for your co-operation.  


